

IEPA APXIEΠΙΣΚΟΠΗ ΘΥΑΤΕΙΡΩΝ ΚΑΙ ΜΕΓΑΛΗΣ ΒΡΕΤΑΝΙΑΣ ARCHDIOCESE OF THYATEIRA AND GREAT BRITAIN 5 Crayen Hill London W2 3FN, Tel: 020 - 7723 4787, FAX: 020 - 7224 9301

3rd October 2003

Dear Mr. Mouskos,

Thank you for your letter of 30th September in connection with the "Breathing Life Cyprus Campaign" that is being officially launched in Cyprus today.

I assure you of my whole-hearted support for this Campaign, which will serve to create a greater sensitivity among our fellow Cypriots towards the needs of young people with respiratory and other breathing difficulties.

Praying that Almighty God will bless this campaign and give you health and strength to bring it to a successful conclusion for the improvement of the quality of children's lives throughout Cyprus,

I remain,

With best wishes and blessings

Gregorios
Archbishop of Thyateira

Mr. John Michael Mouskos, "The Breathing Life Trust", Kensington Rooms, Courtfield Gardens, 131-137 Cromwell Road, LONDON SW7 4DU.